Dear Mike, 

I heartily support the approval of the course proposal for Anthropology of Sex and Gender.

Cheers,
Elena

Elena Machado, Ph.D.
Director of the Center for Women, Gender and Sexuality Studies
Associate Professor of English
Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters
Florida Atlantic University
http://www.fau.edu/english/facultypages_machado.php

From: Michael Harris
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 1:37 PM
To: Elena Machado
Subject: anthro of sex and gender
Hi Elena,
  Here is a new course proposal from Max Kirsch for anthropology.  Max has taught this course a couple of times as a special topics course.  Does WGSS have any objection to such a course?
Best, Mike
 
Michael S. Harris
Chair, Department of Anthropology
mharris@fau.edu
561-297-3230
Interim Chair, Department of Philosophy
561-297-3868
 

